
We are smart. We do our part.  We take pride in Sacred Heart! 

 

Northeastern Catholic District School Board 
 

                     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
                  401 Cedar St. South 

                        Timmins, ON 
                         P4N 2H7 

 
Principal: Roslyn Gauthier                     Phone: 705-264-5869         

Fax: 705-267-5565  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian; 

 

During this school year, individual students have been approached and asked to stop 

wearing or using items that are part of the “I love boobies” campaign.  However, the 

number of students who are beginning to wear these bracelets is starting to increase.  

 

Please know that our school and our school board have made the decision that the “I love 

boobies” campaign is inappropriate in a Catholic school setting.  Research completed in this 

regard has proved that this campaign is not associated with the Canadian Breast Cancer 

Society, and its commitment to research for a cure is unknown.  Therefore, students are 

asked not to bring or wear any items from this campaign to school. 

 

We appreciate your support in this manner and hope that you understand that the staff and 

students at Sacred Heart School will continue to support the Canadian Cancer Society in a 

more positive, spirited manner. 

 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roslyn Gauthier 

Principal 


